September 15, 2010

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS

Federal Communications Commission
International Bureau

Satellite Division, System Analysis Branch
445 12™ Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

RE: Surrender/Cancellation of Earth Station Authorization KA280

Dear Sir or Madam:

Sprint Nextel Corporation, on behalf of its wholly owned subsidiary, Sprint Communications
Company, L.P. (collectively “Sprint Nextel”), hereby requests the surrender/cancellation of the Earth
Station authorization under call sign KA280 located in Orlando, Florida.

If you have any questions or require additional information regarding this matter, please contact
the undersigned at (703) 433-4211.

Respectfully submitted,

Robin J. Cohen
Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs

cc:  Mr. Paul Blais (email)
Branch Chief, System Analysis Branch



